
Sayyid Al-Hakeem condemns targeting Popular Mobilization Forces at Jurf Al-
Nasr

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, condemned and disapproved of the

recent bombardment targeting the facilities of the Popular Mobilization Forces in the southern

Jurf Al-Nasr region of Baghdad on 22/11/2023. 

In a statement by Sayyid Al-Hakeem: “We express our condemnation and strong disapproval of the

recent bombardment targeting the facilities of the Popular Mobilization Forces in the southern

Jurf Al-Nasr region of Baghdad. This unfortunate incident resulted in the loss of lives and

injuries among our brave martyrs. 

His Eminence urged the government's support in carrying out its crucial responsibilities to

safeguard diplomatic missions and security installations, preventing any disruption to the

Iraqi  security  landscape.  Additionally,  H.E.  reiterated  the  call  for  exercising  wisdom,

maintaining restraint, and embracing dialogue as a constructive approach to resolving issues

and diffusing crises.


